Item 6

Hi Adele

These are the items from our minutes that I think are relevant for your meeting.

- emergency lighting around the cabins and down the side of the library has now been fitted
- we are still investigating options for the Post Office through the MP and Plunkett UK but in the meantime it is business as usual until February
- the 500 club has been launched
- we are hoping the library booking out system will be fully operational by January
- we will once again be offering small grants of up to £300 to local organisations through our Community Fund
- the latest village newsletter has been printed and will be distributed over the next couple of weeks
- a New Year's Eve party will be held at the Community Centre, £7.50 including music and a finger buffet. All welcome

Thanks

Ann